
Christmas Wreaths 

The Scout group had a project for many years to produce and sell Christmas wreaths. This year there are 

no active Scouting sections at St. Andrew’s but there is still a core group of adult wreath makers willing 

to go into production. This year it will be a fundraiser with profits going to St. Andrew’s Church.  If you 

can give a hand making or decorating wreaths in the hall on Monday Nov 26th or Monday Dec 6th  from 

6-10pm please contact  John@Templetons.ca or 687-7088. Also we are looking for a source of nice size 

pinecones, if you have a few or know a good tree let John know. Wreaths will be $25 with limited 

production of about 50. 
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